
 

 

 
 

 
 
 
October 11, 2022 
 
 
The Family of Bill Plaskett 
Box 1204 
Osoyoos, BC  V0H 1V0 
 
To the family of Bill Plaskett: 
 
On behalf of the Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen (RDOS), I would like to recognize the 
late Bill Plaskett for his more than 15 years of service on the Electoral Area “A” Advisory Planning 
Commission.  
 
Volunteers play a critical role in building healthy and cohesive communities in the South 
Okanagan-Similkameen region. When volunteers such as Mr. Plaskett contribute their time, 
expertise, and passion everyone benefits. 
 
I extend my heartfelt condolences on your loss. Mr. Plaskett’s contributions to the Regional 
District were invaluable and will not soon be forgotten.   
 
Yours truly,  
 
“Original signed by:” 
 
Mark Pendergraft, Chair  
Regional District of Okanagan-Similkameen  
 

 


